Y Received 21 JULY 1924.

Answered ../ 1

Extract from letter dated 4%h July 1924  received from.

Original letter with Stationery Dept

"JAMES PITCHERS"

Vessel’s Name

Re yours of the 23rd May I have several times

enquired about this vessel.

T am informed that the vessel comes under the local

-

Harbour supervision, and that Messrs_Ir vin and Johnson

are content.

The vessel must now be unclassed.
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